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Hi All - Hopefully you will remember that | had undertaken the job of updating our standing rules. What a job. | had
hoped to have a draft ready to review with you during our March RMT meeting, but have now decided that this project
won't be anywhere near done by then.

| have decided to create a committee to work with me on this revision. My plan is to send my draft to them - then
schedule a Zoom call to review - make any necessary changes - then send them to all of you to review prior to adopting.

| have reached out to Intl and several regions, and have been very happy to have received some other region’s standing
rules. Helpful.

I know we initially talked about creating a new standing committee for our DEI committee and putting that info in our
Standing Rules. Today | discovered that this:

Listing any other standing committees in an appendix allows the region to create or dissolve those committees without
consulting with International. If there are listed directly in the Standing Rules, International has to approve any
changes/revisions.

So | will be adding this new committee in an appendix, rather than including them in our Standing Committee.

Just wanted to give you a heads up on this project. Reviewing these rules will not be a part of our March meeting
agenda.

What a job!
Sue
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